
GET Committee

From: Wallace Tom <wallyjt@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 8:41 AM
To: GET Committee
Cc: Sherilyn Otsubo
Subject: Maui County Code 2.41

To The GET Committee,

This is to inform you that I support the proposed changes to Maui County Code 2.41, regarding
the attendance policy for meetings. Attendance is important to insure fairness on issues that
are important to the entire County of Maui.

Sincerely,

Wallace Tom
Commissioner, Salary Commission


